
 

 
 

Date:     January 23, 2024 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        FOCUS GROUP - Off-Duty Law Enforcement 

 
 
The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) is conducting a focus group to better 
understand the need for off-duty law enforcement. The State Procurement Office invites all Eligible Subject Matter 
Experts (SMEs) in Agencies, Co-Op Members, Chief Procurement Officers, and Procurement Officers to participate. 
Your expertise and opinions are welcome and needed for the success of the potential upcoming solicitation. 

 

The focus group will be held via Google Meets on Thursday, January 30, 202,5 from 2:00 to 4:00 PM. 

 

 

Agency Focus Group for Statewide Off-Duty Law Enforcement 

Thursday, January 30 · 2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Time zone: America/Phoenix 

Google Meet joining info 

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/wid-cnvq-aht 

Or dial: (US) +1 352-888-6527 PIN: 277 702 712# 

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/wid-cnvq-aht?pin=8105146068490 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Stephanie Stevens at  stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov. 

 

Thank you! 
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